Announcement of the Sirindhom International Thai-German Graduate School of Engineering
on Colloquium Guidelines for Doctoral Degree Students
(No. 2)

According to the resolution of the committee meeting of the Sirindhorn International Thai-
German Graduate School of Engineering No. 10/2021 on October 6, 2021, the resolution on colloquium
guidelines for doctoral degree students of the Sirindhorn International Thai-German Graduate School of
Engineering was stated as follows:

Adding the following statement in item 6 of the Announcement of the Sirindhorn
International Thai-German Graduate School of Engineering on Colloquium Guidelines for Doctoral Degree
Students dated on November 12, 2019:

Item 6 Doctoral students of the Sirindhorn International Thai-German Graduate School of
Engineering who attended and presented research work at the International Conference can submit the
work and waive the attendance at the Colloquium. However, this action does not apply to students who
received the KMUTNB Tuition-Fee Waiving Scholarship, the Development of High-Quality Research
Graduates in Science and Technology Scholarship (KMUTNB and NSTDA Scholarship), or other
scholarships in which the university supports tuition fees in the form of full and partial waiving of
educational subsidies in all cases. The students supported by the university are required to attend and
present the research progress at the Colloquium since the Colloquium serves as a mechanism for
monitoring the research progress of scholarship students set by the university.

This guideline shall come into force as from the announced date.

Announced on May 14, 2022

TGGS Dean



